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08 February 2021 (Revised letter from 04/02/2021)

Professor Toby Richards
Fiona Stanley Hospital
Vascular Surgery, 11 Robin Warren Drive
MURDOCH Western Australia 6150

Dear Professor Richards
 
PRN: RGS0000004477
Project Title: POST-operative Variations in anaemia Treatment and Transfusions

Thank you for submitting the Amendment Form 26/01/2021 for the above project. The
submission was reviewed and approved on behalf of the HREC on 04 February 2021.

This approval covers the following documents:
 
Document Version Version Date

POSTVentT CTANZ Protocol v3.0 18th Jan 2021 TRACKED TO
v4.0 25th Jan 2021 4 25/01/2021

POSTVentT CTANZ Protocol_v4.0 25th Jan 2021 4 25/01/2021

The addition of the following site(s) has been approved:
 
Site Name Organisation Type Jurisdiction Region

Westmead Hospital Public NSW Western Sydney Local
Health District

Toowoomba Hospital Public QLD Darling Downs Hospital
and Health Service

Sunshine Coast
University Hospital Public QLD Sunshine Coast Hospital

and Health Service

Gosford Hospital Public NSW Central Coast Local
Health District

Austin Health Public VIC Metropolitan Health
Services

Concord Repatriation
General Hospital Public NSW Sydney Local Health

District

Western Health -
Sunshine, Footscray,
Williamston

Public VIC Metropolitan Health
Services

mailto:giuliana.daulerio@uwa.edu.au


* Please note* 
As discussed with study team they are no longer seeking consent at different sites that do
not accept the Waiver Of Consent (WOC) and HREC have been advised to disregard the
uploaded PIS and ICF and response letter that were originally sent for review with this
amendment.

Approval has been provided in accordance with the HREC Terms of Reference and
Standard Operating Procedures which are available on the HREC's website. The submission
will be tabled for information at the next HREC meeting on 09 February 2021.

As the CPI you must ensure that the project is conducted at all sites under the conditions
of approval for this project. The next progress report for this project is due on 21 January
2022.

This letter constitutes ethical approval only. If this project is conducted at multiple sites
utilising this HREC's approval, a copy of this letter must be made available to all site PIs to
maintain authorisation from their site.  Please ensure this amendment is submitted to
the Research Governance Office for site authorisation.

If you require further information, please contact the HREC Office on 08 6152 2064 or
SMHS.HREC@health.wa.gov.au. To find the original letter, click here when logged into
RGS.

Yours sincerely
Deborah Matthews
Delegate of the Chair
South Metropolitan Health Service Human Research Ethics Committee
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